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PPE contracts  
Thank you for your email below. I understand that a response was provided to you by 
_____ from our communications team on 30 November.  
 
I have considered your request, reproduced here for ease of reference, “if you are able to 
provide any specific details such as which contracts are being looked at, that would be 
very helpful” in accordance with the procedures set out on the Audit Wales website at: 
http://www.audit.wales/openness-and-transparency/information-policy, and have found 
that we do not have information recorded with further specific details of which contracts 
are being looked at. This is because the scope of the review has not yet been finalised, 
and we do not have this level of detail at this stage.  
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Information Officer  
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